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commentletters

From: Anthony Stornetta <anthony.stornetta@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 3:33 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter – Grazing Regulatory Action Project

I would like to send my input in favor of adopting the proposed draft resolution for the 
discontinuation of discussions regarding a statewide approach to addressing water quality 
impacts from livestock. After attending numerous GRAP meetings held in northern California and 
the Central Coast there is not sufficient data and science to support their findings. 
 
Our San Luis Obispo County Board of Supervisors has also written a letter opposing all views of 
GRAP and was sent to the SWRCB in June of this year. In addition the San Luis Obispo County 
Cattleman's Association (largest in CA) also sent opposition letters opposing any further 
discussion or movement on this topic. 
 
Anthony Stornetta 
Bella Terra Farms 
Atascadero Ca 93422 
Cell: (805) 423-6406 

(9/16/15) Board Meeting
Grazing Regulatory Action Project

Deadline: 9/3/15  by 12:00 noon

8-26-15


